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Sharon Craig

From: Bowland Leagram <bowlandwithleagram@gmail.com>
Sent: 02 December 2022 11:01
To: Planning
Subject: FAO Stephen Kilmartin Consultation on planning application, 3/2022/0750, Barn 2 

Dinkling Green Farm Little Bowland Road Chipping BB7 3BN

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Hello Stephen  
Apologies for taking so long to reply, we PC met on Wednesday and there were no concerns expressed regarding 
this application 
Many thanks 
L Bacon 
Clerk  
Bowland with Leagram PC 


